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To celebrate the King’s Coronation, we are holding a disco after school on:  
 

Thursday 4th May 2023 
 

The times are as follows: 
 

Key Stage 1 - Years 1 and 2: 3.15pm to 4.45 pm 
 

Key Stage 2 - Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 4.50pm to 6.15 pm 
 

 
Entrance is £3.00 which will include pizza, a drink and an ice-cream. Dress to impress in your royal finery. 
 
To enable your child to attend, please make payment using our online payment system SchoolMoney. 
 
Due to health and safety, the last day to buy tickets will be Tuesday 2nd May 2023. If your child has any 
dietary requirements, please contact the school office.  
 
KS1 - Children attending the first disco can bring a change of clothing in a clearly named plastic bag. 
Please ensure staff are made aware of any special dietary requirements. After the disco has finished KS1 
children will be brought to their classrooms to collect their coats. They will then leave by their usual exits 
to be safely collected in the KS1 playground. 
 
KS2 - To enter the disco, children need to line up at the office entrance at 4.40 pm at the earliest. The 
doors will open at 4.50 pm promptly and the children will be registered. Parents of KS2 children need to 
collect your child/children from the school hall at 6.15 pm. The external door will be open from 6.10 pm. 
 
At the end of each disco, all children must be collected promptly by a responsible adult.  
 
We hope your child will be able to attend and we are looking forward to welcoming our princes and 
princesses to our royal extravaganza!  
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support.       
 

 
 
Mr N Edensor  
Headteacher  
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